
September 5,2002 

DV2, Inc. 
55 Marietta St. NW 
Atlanta, Ga 30303-2585 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 S Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Proposed Settlement for Docket No. 020588-TX DV2, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed check no 1834 in the amount of $15.50 which represents the 
payment of a penalty and interest charges for late payment and filing of the regulatory 
assessment report. Our most humble apologies for this oversight by our company. 

DV2 would like to keep its Certificate in force and active and at all times in compliance 
with Coinmission rules. While it is not appropriate to make excuses for late filing, it 
would appear that the temporary relocation of our business office and the forwarding of 
mail to two additional. addresses definitely had an impact on this report. We have 
subsequently moved back into our data center at 55 Marietta St and have solved the mail 
problems. We have also implemented a new follow up system for all regulatory filing 
and reporting requirements which should help flag a due date in the event the 
notifications are not received from the appropriate authority. I feel that the potential for 
future late filings has been eliminated. Again, our apologies for this oversight. 

The Company agrees to waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of its 
certificate should DV2 fail to pay in accordance with its settlement offer. If, however, 
there is a factual dispute as to the manner or level of compliance with any provision in 
the settlement, Commission staff will bring the matter to the Commission for 
consideration. 

Dv2 respectfully proposes to pay $100 as a monetary settlement for the violation, which 
will be paid within 4 calendar days after the Commission Order is issued and DV2 

hers notified. 
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We appreciate your consideration of this settlement offer. Please contact me at 404-230- 
91 50 or 678-640-03 19 should you have any questions on this matter. 


